Shearwater Pool Committee Report

13 February 2014

Highlights from the previous month:

The pool operation contract for 2014 has been signed with Anchor Aquatics after
reviewing proposals from three pool companies.

Alex , one of the Anchor pool managers, has been working on doing a through
straightening and cleaning of the pump and guard rooms.

No issues were reported and the water level checked out fine during the January
check.

Anchor will be doing this on a monthly basis till the pool opens.

I will be working on scheduling the pool parties in the next few months.

Julie Kane

Chair, Pool Committee



